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21 March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Headteacher appointment at Uttoxeter Learning Trust   
 
Further to communications shared in December 2021 we are delighted to announce that Mrs Anniela 
Grattage, Vice Principal of Kingsland CoE Academy in Stoke, has been appointed as the new Headteacher 
of Ryecroft CoE Middle School and will be starting in advance of September at Easter.   
 
Mrs Rudge will be supporting the handover between leadership teams.  We wish to take this opportunity to 
thank Mrs Rudge for her leadership of Ryecroft this year, supported by the continuing leadership of Mr Hall 
and the hard work of the staff team.  Any additional staffing updates and supporting arrangements will be 
communicated by Mrs Grattage for September to Parents and Carers before the end of the summer term.  
 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Dr Sarah Clark   Mr Ollie Howlett  

(CEO Uttoxeter Learning Trust)  (Chair of Governors)  

CEO:    Dr S Clark 

Telephone: 01889 561820 

Website:  www.uttlt.org 
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